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Message from the Editors

IAJIT is an international, specialized, refereed, and indexed journal that is published quarterly. Starting
January 2005, the journal converted from biannually to quarterly, due to healthy increase in the number of 
paper submissions and the long queue for accepted papers waiting for publication, that started to become 
longer and longer. We believe that the journal attracted so many researchers from all over the world. 
Volume one included papers to authors from 12 different countries. We would like to invite all of you to 
contribute with your research papers. Your comments and suggestions to enhance this journal of yours are 
highly appreciated and welcomed. 

Through a tremendous effort by our staff, reviewers, and editorial board, IAJIT is doing great and 
competing with many other journals who are in the field for long time. Our submission to publication 
time is less than twelve weeks on the average. IAJIT is currently indexed by Ulrich's Periodical Directory 
and DBLP. Our last issue included IAJIT 2003-2004 index. The index covered all papers that appeared in 
IAJIT during 2003-2004. The author's index contains the primary entry for each paper listed under the 
first author's name. The subject's index contains entries describing the paper under all appropriate subject 
headings based on the keywords specified by the authors. Our last issue also included IAJIT 2004 
reviewers list which includes the names of all reviewers through May 1st, 2004. All other reviewers who 
submitted after this date will be included in our 2005 list which will be published in the last issue of this 
year; vol. 2, no. 4, October, 2005. Our reviewers spent a great deal of time and effort to review and select 
the highest quality papers for publication. Last year, we awarded IAJIT certificate of recognition to 14 of 
our most active reviewers. 

Putting together an international journal requires the cooperation of many key individuals. We are 
sincerely grateful to all of the authors who submitted papers in a variety of areas in the field of 
information technology. We would also like to express our gratitude to the referees for their expeditious 
and thoughtful reviews, and to the local editorial board for their additional reviewing and evaluation. In 
addition, we would like to thank IAJIT editorial board for their general guidance and cooperation. Many 
thanks go to all individuals at IAJIT Secretariat for all the hard work and timeless hours they spent to 
prepare for the journal. All of these individuals have made significant contributions to the success of this 
journal as an outstanding forum for the exchange of knowledge in computing and information 
technology. Finally, IAJIT is pleased and grateful to acknowledge the sponsorship provided by Zarqa 
Private University, Jordan.
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